
Bradley W. Solheim July 20, 1998 
Melchert, Hubert, Sjodin & Willemssen 
121 West Main Street 
Suite 200 
Waconia, MN 55387-1023 

Re: /~-5937 Jordan (Pearson Petition; 120 acres) 
y A-5956 Jordan (Janousek et al Petition; 40 acres) 

Dear Mr. Solheim: 

Please be advised that the petitioners' request to withdraw the petitions in the 
above-referenced matters is granted, and the above-referenced files are hereby closed 
without prejudice. The Board also granted the filing fees be waived for future petitions on 
the same property if filed with the Board by January 10, 1999. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Directior 

cc: Douglas Sell, City Administrator 
Elizabeth Hilligoss, Township Clerk 
Thomas L. Hennen, County Auditor 
Robert A. Nicklaus, Attorney at Law 
Jeff Saholt, MnDOT Cartographic Unit 


